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In Memoriam 
● Corbin Carr ('17) (LSY: Terminale in 2017) "...died yesterday evening [June 29, 2017], following a tragic 
cycling accident here in New York City. Corbin was an extraordinary young man, who began his schooling 
with us in Petite Section Maternelle. Words cannot capture the unfathomable sadness and loss everyone 
who had the privilege of knowing him feels within our hearts. Our immediate thoughts and prayers are with 
his family, to whom we express our most profound condolences and compassion. We also wish to share our 
deepest sympathy and solidarity with those who knew Corbin so well and cared so much about him." 
(Sean Lynch, Head of School) 

 
 
 

 

 


